
Subject: Hello Mike
From: Luz Bermudez <38268@lapd.online>
Date: 12/19/2016 09:24 PM
To: Wilshire Center BID

 
Hello Mike,
 
I spoke to Larry (BID Security) and he explained to me all about the last Archdiocese meeting.  I was not working in the field but was
able to send out a unit.  We need to make sure we have a Senior Lead there. Either SLO Mollinedo, SLO Cho or myself need to attend
all the meetings.  We cannot have that happen again.
 
In case you do not know, SLO Mollinedo is the new SLO to that particular area, I still have west of Normandie.  Cirrito is now on the
south end of the division.
 
Please make sure to let SLO Mollinedo know if you need him to attend meetings pertaining to east of Normandie, his email is
31754@lapd.online. 
 
Also, I needed your assistance if possible.  Please let me know if your clean-up crew can help me out on Serrano n/o 8th, I have an
encampment there with lots of trash that doesn’t belong to them, so its abandoned property. 
 
And the last thing, I have a serious jungle from the huge trees on Irolo between 7th and 8th, they are in desperate need of trimming.
 
Thank you in advance and if I do not see you before the Holidays, I wish you and your loved ones a wonder Holiday Season!
 
Take care,
 
Senior Lead Officer Lucy Bermudez
Olympic Area
1130 S. Vermont Ave.
Los Angeles, Ca 90006
(213) 793-0773
38268@lapd.online
 
Follow us on Twitter @LAPDOLYMPIC
Follow me on Twitter @BermudezOfficer
 
 


